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HAPPY 100th BIRTHDAY 

Yvette Meunier!

Yvette’s family and 

friends at the Arbors at 

Chicopee celebrated her 

birthday with cake, wine 

and appetizers. Her 

sister, on the right, just 

turned 102! Yvette 

worked as a federal 

employee for 40 years 

through Pratt and 

Whitney. She is close 

with both her sisters, 

(pictured here) and has 

two wonderful nieces. 

You can always find 

Yvette at Bingo as it is 

her favorite activity! 
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The theme for May’s 

monthly tea was 

Mothers Day and we 

enjoyed tasty cupcakes 

and assorted teas. The 

ladies got together the 

day before to bake and 

decorate cupcakes. 

Susie and Yvette show 

off the handmade 

paper flowers which 

lent to the happy 

occasion. 

On May Day we 

participated in an 

art class with Bob, 

our activity 

assistant. 

He taught the 

residents how to 

make paper flowers 

out of tissue paper. 

After loads of 

folding and laughter 

we hung them on 

our doors. 

Phil Crosson, 

artist of 

magical 

illusions, 

brought a 

smile to 

everyone’s 

face with his 

amazing 

talents. Phil 

travels with 

Lovey the 

Dovey and 

Locus the 

Rabbit and 

surprised 

everyone when 

he had the 

rabbit appear 

out of thin air. 

Nancy bravely 

volunteered to 

be Phil’s 

assistant. 
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Spring is the Air 
The Resident took a trip to Home depot to 

pick up our Spring flowers. Relfections 
Program Director, Julie, filled the flower 

pots so we could enjoy the beautiful flowers 
all summer from our window. During the 

month of May we've enjoyed many activities 
outside in our beautiful court yard. 

Puppies & Pedicures 
Nurse Sharon brought her Australian 

Shepard puppies in while at the same time 
she gave pedicures to the residents. The 

residents loved holding them and smelling 
their puppy breath. The residents also loved 

reminiscing about their own animals they 
had as children. 

May 31 is 
National 

fitness day 
! 

Court yard 
kick Ball 

was lots of 
fun & good 
exercise 



Happy Birthday 
Philomena P 6/4 

Jean O 6/13 
Nancy G 6/22 
Frieda I 6/24 

Isabelle S 6/26 
Edna M 6/26 

The Arbors at 
Chicopee 
929 Memorial Drive 
Chicopee, Ma. 01020 
Phone: 413-593-0088 
Fax: 413-593-8866 
www.arborsassistedliving.co
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Arbors Annual Kick Off To 

Summer Picnic 

June 7th 2018 

Welcome Home New Residents! 
Murray & Roberta Shultz Apt 218 

Peggy Brodeur Apt 122 
Lillian McMahon Apt 206 A 
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